

LAX

Van Nuys

Eric Garcetti Mayor

Board of Airport Commissioners

Beatrice C. Hsu President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Nicholas P. Roxborough

Chief Executive Officer

Sean O. Burton Gabriel L. Eshaghian

Belinda M. Vega Karim Webb

Justin Erbacci

City of Los Angeles

August 16, 2022

Honorable Bob Blumenfield Los Angeles City Council 200 N. Spring Street, Room 465 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Update on Revision of Van Nuys Airport Departure Procedures

Dear Councilmember Blumenfield:

As part of our ongoing commitment to addressing community noise complaints and concerns, I would like to provide an update on LAWA's correspondence to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requesting that the revision of departure procedures for Van Nuys Airport be expedited to meet the established January 2024 publication date.

As you may be aware, in May 2022, LAWA was informed by the FAA that while the publication date for the revised procedures still is on track, no environmental analysis or review would take place until April 2023. Attached for your information, is a letter dated August 5, 2022, in which the FAA indicates it is taking no further action to expedite our request or to initiate the environmental analysis earlier.

LAWA finds this FAA response unsatisfactory and is working to engage our federal lobbyists and federal representatives in Washington, D.C. to assist with this issue in the coming months. While we understand the FAA is handling many issues, we believe our request should be a priority and the FAA should start the environmental review/determination process promptly to ensure the integrity of the January 2024 publication date.

I will keep/you apprised of our discussions and progress.

Sincerely

Justin Erbacci

Chief Executive Officer
Los Angeles World Airports

JE:KP:kb

Attachment: FAA letter dated August 5, 2022





August 16, 2022

Honorable Paul Koretz Los Angeles City Council 200 N. Spring Street, Room 440 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Update on Revision of Van Nuys Airport Departure Procedures

Dear Councilmember Koretz:

As part of our ongoing commitment to addressing community noise complaints and concerns, I would like to provide an update on LAWA's correspondence to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requesting that the revision of departure procedures for Van Nuys Airport be expedited to meet the established January 2024 publication date.

As you may be aware, in May 2022, LAWA was informed by the FAA that while the publication date for the revised procedures still is on track, no environmental analysis or review would take place until April 2023. Attached for your information, is a letter dated August 5, 2022, in which the FAA indicates it is taking no further action to expedite our request or to initiate the environmental analysis earlier.

LAWA finds this FAA response unsatisfactory and is working to engage our federal lobbyists and federal representatives in Washington, D.C. to assist with this issue in the coming months. While we understand the FAA is handling many issues, we believe our request should be a priority and the FAA should start the environmental review/determination process promptly to ensure the integrity of the January 2024 publication date.

I will keep/you apprised of our discussions and progress.

Nicholas P. Roxborough Belinda M. Vega Karim Webb

LAX

Van Nuvs

Eric Garcetti Mayor

Board of Airport Commissioners

Beatrice C. Hsu President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Sean O. Burton Gabriel L. Eshaghian

City of Los Angeles

Justin Erbacci Chief Executive Officer

Justin Erbacci

Sincere

Chief Executive Officer Los Angeles World Airports

JE:KP:kb

Attachment: FAA letter dated August 5, 2022





LAX

Van Nuys

Eric Garcetti Mayor

Board of Airport Commissioners

Beatrice C. Hsu President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Sean O. Burton Gabriel L. Eshaghian

Belinda M. Vega

Karim Webb

Nicholas P. Roxborough

Chief Executive Officer

City of Los Angeles

August 16, 2022

Honorable Paul Krekorian Los Angeles City Council 200 N. Spring Street, Room 435 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Update on Revision of Van Nuys Airport Departure Procedures

Dear Councilmember Krekorian:

As part of our ongoing commitment to addressing community noise complaints and concerns, I would like to provide an update on LAWA's correspondence to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requesting that the revision of departure procedures for Van Nuys Airport be expedited to meet the established January 2024 publication date.

As you may be aware, in May 2022, LAWA was informed by the FAA that while the publication date for the revised procedures still is on track, no environmental analysis or review would take place until April 2023. Attached for your information, is a letter dated August 5, 2022, in which the FAA indicates it is taking no further action to expedite our request or to initiate the environmental analysis earlier.

LAWA finds this FAA response unsatisfactory and is working to engage our federal lobbyists and federal representatives in Washington, D.C. to assist with this issue in the coming months. While we understand the FAA is handling many issues, we believe our request should be a priority and the FAA should start the environmental review/determination process promptly to ensure the integrity of the January 2024 publication date.

I wi∥ keep pou apprised of our discussions and progress.

Sinderely

Justin Erbacci

Chief Executive Officer
Los Angeles World Airports

JE:KP:kb

Attachment: FAA letter dated August 5, 2022





August 16, 2022

Honorable Council President Nury Martinez Los Angeles City Council 200 N. Spring Street, Room 470 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Update on Revision of Van Nuys Airport Departure Procedures

Dear Council President Martinez:

As part of our ongoing commitment to addressing community noise complaints and concerns, I would like to provide an update on LAWA's correspondence to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requesting that the revision of departure procedures for Van Nuys Airport be expedited to meet the established January 2024 publication date.

As you may be aware, in May 2022, LAWA was informed by the FAA that while the publication date for the revised procedures still is on track, no environmental analysis or review would take place until April 2023. Attached for your information, is a letter dated August 5, 2022, in which the FAA indicates it is taking no further action to expedite our request or to initiate the environmental analysis earlier.

LAWA finds this FAA response unsatisfactory and is working to engage our federal lobbyists and federal representatives in Washington, D.C. to assist with this issue in the coming months. While we understand the FAA is handling many issues, we believe our request should be a priority and the FAA should start the environmental review/determination process promptly to ensure the integrity of the January 2024 publication date.

I will keep you apprised of our discussions and progress.

LAX

Van Nuys

City of Los Angeles

Eric Garcetti Mayor

Board of Airport Commissioners

Beatrice C. Hsu President

Valeria C. Velasco Vice President

Sean O. Burton Gabriel L. Eshaghian Nicholas P. Roxborough Belinda M. Vega Karim Webb

Justin Erbacci Chief Executive Officer

Justin Erbacci

Chief Executive Officer
Los Angeles World Airports

JE:KP:kb

Sinter#

Attachment: FAA letter dated August 5, 2022





August 16, 2022

Honorable Nithya Raman Los Angeles City Council 200 N. Spring Street, Room 415 Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Update on Revision of Van Nuys Airport Departure Procedures

Dear Councilmember Raman:

As part of our ongoing commitment to addressing community noise complaints and concerns, I would like to provide an update on LAWA's correspondence to the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requesting that the revision of departure procedures for Van Nuys Airport be expedited to meet the established January 2024 publication date.

As you may be aware, in May 2022, LAWA was informed by the FAA that while the publication date for the revised procedures still is on track, no environmental analysis or review would take place until April 2023. Attached for your information, is a letter dated August 5, 2022, in which the FAA indicates it is taking no further action to expedite our request or to initiate the environmental analysis earlier.

LAWA finds this FAA response unsatisfactory and is working to engage our federal lobbyists and federal representatives in Washington, D.C. to assist with this issue in the coming months. While we understand the FAA is handling many issues, we believe our request should be a priority and the FAA should start the environmental review/determination process promptly to ensure the integrity of the January 2024 publication date.

I will keep you apprised of our discussions and progress.

Karim Webb

Nicholas P. Roxborough

LAX

Van Nuys

Eric Garcetti

Board of Airport Commissioners

Beatrice C. Hsu President

Valeria C. Velasco

Vice President

Sean O. Burton Gabriel L. Eshaghian

Belinda M. Vega

Mayor

City of Los Angeles

Justin Erbacci Chief Executive Officer

Justin Erbacci

Chief/Executive Officer
Los Angeles World Airports

JE:KP:kb

Sinderelly

Attachment: FAA letter dated August 5, 2022

